

Welcome to Hedgehog and Owl class!



Topics: Food glorious food and Where in the World!

This half term we have been enjoying learning about and tasting different foods. The children have learnt about where different foods come from and how they are grown.

Next half term our topic will be 'Where in the World'. We will be learning about different countries, cultures and traditions.

Dates for your diary

• Number Day- Friday 7th May

Please send your child to school in non-uniform representing a number e.g. a football shirt.

• P.E will continue **every Friday** so please continue to send your child in their P.E kits on a Friday.

Welly Wednesday



Owl class group 1 have been enjoying their Welly Wednesday sessions so far. If your child is in Owl class and has not been going to Welly Wednesday their sessions will start after May half term, a letter will be sent nearer the time.

Other important information

Please remember to name all of your children's clothes, especially cardigans and jumpers! As the weather gets warmer please apply sun cream to your child before school and send them with a sun hat and named water bottle.

Many thanks,

Reception Team